
Green and White Day 
10-12-2018!! 

The Physics Department
always has cool demos for
you to experience and play
with at Green and White
Day! Come check us out!
Below we see Dr. Sean P.
McBride showing students
and President Gilbert the
concept of Conservation of
Angular Momentum (why a
figure skater spins faster
when they pull their arms
in). We also See Dr. Sachiko
McBride explaining the
concept of why the shown
balloon does not pop even
when pressed hard against
the shown bed of nails.
Come see us or email Dr.
Sean P. McBride to discuss
career opportunities in
Physics!

https://www.marshall.edu/physics/
http://www.science.marshall.edu/mcbrides/teaching/



	Slide Number 1
	Slide Number 2

